
A NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC….. 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE 

PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

MINUTES FOR TUESDAY, March 12, 

2024, WILL BE POSTED ONCE 

COMPLETE AND ADOPTED. 

 

For any information or questions please 

contact Stephanie Merola at (732)215-

6383 or smerola@southplainfieldnj.com.  

Thank you. 
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